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FILE 

Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 5:29 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Mem;')randum 

Date: 10/10/2008 

Re: Paula Lee 
4714 Michael PI 
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Grove City, OH 43123 

Docketing Case No.:08-0917-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

I understand that AEP wants to increase their rates by 15% a year for the next three years. My concern is 
for people like myself who are on a fixed income due to disability retirement, retirement, or other 
reasons who do not get an increase every year or the increase is very minimal. Personally, I only get a 
3% cost of living raise a year on my disability retirement and unfortuneately, I believe the cost of living 
is higher than that this year and I just can't afford any more increases at this point. I am lucky enough, 
for the time being, that I can make my mortgage payment but I do find I have to make crucial decisions 
about food, medicine, gas, and other essentials. Please consider those like myself when you ponder the 
request of AEP. 
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